
Due to increased development interest and potential in the area of Meadowlily Road, 
the City is undertaking an EA and servicing study to provide full municipal servicing 
such that development can proceed, since at this time this area is without municipal 
servicing. It is anticipated that no infrastructure will be constructed within the ESA, as 
the preferred alternative from the Public Update Meeting (PUMP) shows. As of Monday 
January 9th, the PUM comment period has closed. The next step is that the City’s 
consultant, MTE, is preparing the Project File Report before placing the report for public 
review.  
  
More information can be found on the City of London’s website, which is updated as 
more information becomes available. Meadowlily Road Area Environmental Assessment | City of 
London 
  
Thanks, 
  
Kevin Graham, GDPA, P.Eng 
Environmental Services Engineer 
Water Engineering 
Environment & Infrastructure 
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